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Memories of Capernwray 2023 

Music for 2023/2024 

We look forward to welcoming you back to rehearsals on Monday 4th September. The 

rehearsals will take place at Borwick and Priest Hutton Memorial Hall from 7 – 9.20pm with a 

refreshment break. The AGM will be held at the start of the rehearsal on 25th September. The 

choir has an exciting programme this year. 

The Creation by Joseph Haydn will be performed in the wonderful setting of Capernwray Hall 

on Saturday 2nd March. We will be rehearsing The Creation during September and October 

with an extra rehearsal on Saturday 14th October, 10am – 1pm. After a break to rehearse for 

the Christmas concert, rehearsals for The Creation will resume on 8th January with extra 

rehearsals on Thursday 29th February and the morning of 2nd March. We need your help to 

recruit associate singers to help the choir perform this major work. A flyer to pass on to singers 

you know will be sent by separate email. 

Ave Maris Stella is the working title for our Christmas concert to be held on Monday 18th 

December at St Thomas Church in Milnthorpe. The major work in the programme will be 

Cecilia McDowell’s Christus Natus Est with other shorter works by Grieg, Elgar, MacMillan and 

more 

The Faure Requiem will be the major work in our Spring/Summer concert on Sunday 

afternoon 19th May and will be held in a church setting locally. 


